
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S 
 

February 20 
Swing Dancing 

7:00 PM 
Siena Hall  

(ages 18-35) 

 
February 21 

President's Day 
Office Closed / No CCD 

Regular Liturgical Schedule 

 
February 22 

Chair of St. Peter 
Ordinariate Use Mass 

7:00 PM 

375 NE Clackamas St. Portland, OR 97232 | holyrosarypdx.org | 503-235-3163 

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time | 20 February 2022 

Mass 
Sunday Vigil 5:30 PM Saturday 
Sunday 7, 9, & 11 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin)  
  1 & 5:30 PM 
Weekdays 6 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

  7 AM, 12 Noon 
First Friday 7:30 PM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 
Saturday 6 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

  8 AM 

Confession  
Weekdays 11 AM – 12 PM 
First Friday 7 – 7:30 PM 
Saturday 4 – 5:30 PM 
First Sunday half hour before each Mass 

Adoration 
Weekdays  12:30 – 2:30 PM 
Wednesdays 7 – 8 PM 



 

Dear Parishioners: 
 
There is a wonderful pious practice that many at Holy Rosary 
practice that I want to let everyone know about. It’s important 
to know about it even if you don’t practice it yourself for some 
good reason. This is the practice of praying in preparation 
before Mass begins and praying a prayer of thanksgiving 
following Mass. This is a wonderful practice that I recommend 
to everyone. 
 
Why does this custom exist? 
 
As you are probably aware, sometimes when we come to Mass 
it takes a while to settle into the mood of worship. If we arrive 
early and take some time to set aside earthly cares by talking to 
God and asking for him to come into your heart and prepare 
your mind for the sacred liturgy, this practice does wonders for 
preparing one’s disposition towards and intention for the Mass. 
In the back of the Roman Missal used by the priest there are a 
series of prayers for him to prepare himself for Mass in a 
similar way. Particularly the prayer before Mass by St. Thomas 
Aquinas is well suited for anyone, priest and people alike. 
 
Also, following Mass, instead of rushing to the car to or to the 
hall to grab a donut, it’s good to thank God for the gift that he 
has given us in being able to share in his sacred mysteries, to 
worship him and for the grace that he offers us through 
faithfully assisting at the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass. This is 
different than one’s prayer following Holy Communion 
because, as you know, we don’t assist at Mass simply so that we 
can receive Holy Communion. We principally come to Mass to 
worship God and if we are so disposed then we may receive 
Holy Communion at Mass. So, this time after Mass is an 
opportunity to offer him our gratitude. Again, the prayer of St. 
Thomas Aquinas after Mass is a great prayer for everyone. 
 
This means that there are three opportunities for private prayer 
in conjunction with the Mass. The first is to arrive early enough 
to kneel down in prayer to prepare ourselves for the act of 
worship. The second is following the reception of Holy 
Communion (my personal favorite is Padre Pio’s prayer 
following the reception of Holy Communion), and the third is 
offering thanksgiving after Mass. 
 
At the very least we should be aware of these practices even if 
we are unable to practice them ourselves so that we respect 
those who are offering these prayers by not troubling them 
with making too much noise such that it’s hard for them to 
focus on their prayers. This also gives the priest an opportunity 
to remove his vestments and offer his own prayers of 
thanksgiving before greeting people after Mass. But, I really do 
recommend these practices to everyone. Teach them to your 
children. This simple practice can greatly increase your 
intentional participation in the graces being offered in and 
through the supreme act of worship, the Holy Sacrifice of the 
Mass. 
 

- Fr. Gabriel Mosher, OP, KCHS 

FRIARS & STAFF AT HOLY ROSARY 

Priory 
Very Rev. Peter Do, OP 

Prior & 
Interim Director of the Rosary Center 

Rev. Corwin Low, OP 
Parochial Administrator 

Rev. Gabriel Mosher, OP 
Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Mark Francis Manzano, OP 
Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Paschal Salisbury, OP 
In Residence 

Rev. Brian Mullady, OP 
In Residence 

Office 
Dean Applegate 

Director of Music 
Janine Applegate 

Director of Parish Education 
Mark Fisher 

Business Manager 
Jackson Fisher 

Bookkeeper 
Katie Edson 

Administrative Assistant 
Ken Jacks 

Building Maintenance 
Can Nguyen 

Maintenance Assistant 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday  
9:30 AM-12 PM & 1-4 PM 

THE ROSARY CENTER: 503-236-8393 

T H I S  W E E K  A T  H O L Y  R O S A R Y  
Sunday, 20 February 

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Dominican Rite: Sexagesima Sunday 

Coffee & Doughnuts after morning Masses 
Swing Dancing - 7:00 PM 

Monday, 21 February 
St. Peter Damian 

Dominican Rite: Feria Day 
President's Day - Office Closed / No CCD 

Regular Liturgical Schedule 
Tuesday, 22 February 

The Chair of St. Peter 
RCIA - 7:00 PM 

Ordinariate Use Mass - 7:00 PM 
Wednesday, 23 February 

St. Polycarp 
Dominican Rite: St. Peter Damian 

Scouts - 7:00 PM 
Wednesday Night Adoration - 7:00 PM 

Thursday, 24 February 
Weekday 

Dominican Rite: St. Matthias 
Death, Dying & Beyond, Pt. 4 - 7:00 PM 

Friday, 25 February 
Weekday 

Dominican Rite: Feria Day 
Saturday, 26 February 

Saturday of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Sunday, 27 February 

Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Dominican Rite: Quinquagesima Sunday 

Coffee & Doughnuts after morning Masses 
Holy Rosary Chapter Dominican Laity Meeting - 7:30 AM 



DEATH, DYING & BEYOND, PT 4 Please join Fr. 
Corwin Low, OP for the next installment of our series of talks 
on Catholic End of Life issues on Thursday, February 24th at 7 
PM in Siena Hall. Parishioner John C. Koch, Attorney at Law, 
will discuss legal issues relating to loss of capacity, what 
happens to a person’s assets after death, and basic estate 
planning concepts, including wills, trusts, powers of attorney, 
and more. 
 
SWING DANCING February 20 | 7:00 PM | Siena Hall 
Hey everyone! We are getting the Catholic young adults out on 
the dance floor with monthly ballroom dancing! Everyone ages 
18-35 are welcome to a great opportunity to meet other 
Catholics from different parishes in the area. We will have basic 
swing and waltz sessions every month so that everyone will 
have the opportunity to dance. Join us every third Sunday 
(some exceptions), 7:00-10:00 PM in Siena Hall. Please dress in 
semi-formal attire, $3 cover charge at the door. 
 
THE CHAIR OF ST. PETER On Tuesday, February 22nd, 
Holy Rosary will be hosting Ordinariate Use Mass for the 
Portland Anglican Patrimony Society at 7:00 PM in observance 
of the Solemnity of the Chair of St. Peter. Liturgical music will 
be provided by Cantores in Ecclesia and a wine and cheese 
reception will follow in Siena Hall. 
 
MOTHER AND CHILD BABY BOTTLE DRIVE On 
March 6, the first Sunday of Lent, the Knights of Columbus 
will be handing out baby bottles for the annual “Campaign for 
Change” run by the Mother and Child Education Center. If 
you are able, please take a bottle home and fill it with your 
spare change. The bottles will be collected by the Knights on 
Easter Sunday. Coins, dollars and checks are welcome. Money 
collected in the campaign helps support mothers and families 
in need. More than 2,400 families were assisted during 2021 
and the Center was able to keep its doors open continuously 
throughout the Covid pandemic. Mother & Child Education 
Center, located at 1515 NE 41st, also welcomes donations of 
gently loved children’s clothing from zero to 5, maternity 
clothing, diapers, wipes, strollers and books. Mother & Child 
offers hope, support, education and guidance to women who are pregnant 
and parenting to help build a community of competent, confident mothers. 
Services are available Monday-Friday and after-hours through a parenting 
support line. Call 503-249-5801 or email mauraw@momchildpdx.org. 
 
URBAN MISSIONARIES Join Holy Rosary parishioners 
and other local Catholics in serving and befriending the 
homeless in our community. For the past eight years, Urban 
Missionaries has walked the streets of Portland providing love 
and care to those in most need. Please consider walking with us 
or supporting this much-needed ministry. For more 
information, contact Scott at swoltze@gmail.com. 
 
ADORATION AT HOLY ROSARY Since Lent will soon be 
upon us, please consider stopping by the Adoration signup 
table in Siena Hall after the morning Masses on Sunday, 
February 27 and signing up for one weekly hour of Adoration. 
Available time slots: 12:30-1:30 pm & 1:30-2:30 pm. We are in 
particular need of Adorers on Monday 12:30-1:30 pm, Tuesday 

12:30-1:30 pm, Thursday 12:30-1:30 pm & 1:30-2:30 pm along 
with Friday 12:30-1:30 & 1:30-2:30 pm. Can't commit to a 
regular hour? Sign up to be on the "can call to fill in" list! 
Questions or want to sign up now? Call Tom Jancola at 503-
524-9066 or Tom Ott at 503-201-5407. 
 
PRESIDENT'S DAY Please note that the office will be 
closed and there will be no CCD on Monday, February 21st in 
observance of President's Day. The liturgical schedule will 
remain the same. 
 
THE OLMHR BUILDER’S EXPO will be held on 
Saturday, March 12th, 10 AM-12 PM in Siena Hall! This fun, 
non-competitive event is a chance for kids of all ages to 
showcase their latest creations (anything from Legos or Duplos 
to Lincoln Logs or play-doh, any kind of creation your kids are 
proud of!). There will be some other available crafts and toys 
for the kids to enjoy during the event as well. Please contact 
Jennifer Friend (jarrigotti@gmail.com) for more information 
about how to participate or to RSVP for your family. RSVPs 
are not required to attend but they help us to plan on enough 
snacks for all. 
 
THE OLMHR ART/SCIENCE/HISTORY FAIR will be 
held on Saturday, April 30, 2-4 PM in Siena Hall. The aim of 
the fair is to provide an opportunity for students to plan and 
execute a project (an Art, Science, or History topic), then make 
a presentation to judges. Several prizes will be awarded for each 
age group. All students PreK-12th Grade are encouraged to 
participate. Submission forms will be due Saturday, April 16th. 
Please contact Jennifer Friend (jarrigotti@gmail.com) for more 
information about how to participate or with any questions. 
 
CHESTERTON ACADEMY BUILDING THE 
FOUNDATION BENEFIT When we hear the term 
"Culture of Life" our minds often turn to the Pro-Life 
movement, which it rightly should; however, to fully build the 
Culture of Life we need a cultural shift in behavior and attitude 
in all aspects of our living--a shift in how we see the world and 
our place in it. Chesterton Academy of St. Anthony of Padua 
seeks to do this at the high school level. The mission as stated 
is "to help parents raise up a new generation of joyful leaders 
and saints, educated in the classical tradition and the truths of 
the Catholic faith."  It is a "rigorous, integrated curriculum 
[which] unlocks students’ potential and prepares [them] to 
succeed in college and professional life, and to excel in service 
of family, of country, and of Christ our Lord."  Southwest 
Washington and the Portland area NEED this cultural shift. 
Chesterton Academy of Saint Anthony of Padua will be having 
a benefit for the school on the afternoon of Sunday, February 
27th at 4PM in Siena Hall at Holy Rosary Church. We will have 
a brief presentation on the life of G.K. Chesterton followed by 
a chance to enjoy each other’s company and a delicious 
assortment of finger foods.  We will conclude with a 
presentation about our school with an invitation to join in 
supporting us. Please note this event is for Adults only (nursing babies 
are welcome as well). A limited number of seats have been 
purchased by an anonymous donor, so your ticket will be no 
cost to you! Sign up at chestertonstanthony.org. 



 


